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Dear Parents and Carers,  

A reminder that we have a non-school uniform day tomorrow to celebrate Children in Need and our ‘Connect with 

Kindness’ week. Please come dressed in bright colours and/or spotty clothes!  

Our Bag2School Fundraiser is taking place on Monday 20th November. This is organised by FOS and the school earns 

money based on the weight of the donations that we collect. Please bring any old clean clothes, bedding, shoes, 

soft toys, hats, towels and bags into school on Monday in a plastic bin liner, or carrier bag. We’ll collect any 

donations in the gated area as you enter the front playground. This is a great way to have a clear-out before 

Christmas and recycle your old things.  

Mrs Bell is running an Assessment Meeting for parents and carers in Nelson Class on Tuesday 21st November, at 

5.30pm. This will take place in Nelson classroom and you will be able to find out about expectations and 

arrangements for the end of Key Stage Two SATs Tests. At the meeting, you will find out about the assessments, 

how we prepare the children and how you can help to support them too.  

A strict reminder that the school car park is for school staff, taxis, disabled badge holders and emergency vehicles 

only, at the beginning and end of the school day. Please do not use the car park for collecting your child(ren) if you 

are not permitted to do so. Thank you for your cooperation with this as too many vehicles make it dangerous for 

the children as they arrive in the morning, or leave school at the end of the day.    

On Friday 24th November, Geraldton Class are holding their Cake Sale and FOS will also be running a Christmas 

Nativity hire stall, to help recycle some of the costumes that we have in school. If you have any old Nativity costumes 

to donate, please bring them into school next week. A big, big thank you to the Friends of School Committee, class 

reps and all of you who contribute and help out at school events. It really is greatly appreciated by us all.  

Yours sincerely,  

Mr Adam Lewis  

Headteacher  
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